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Testimony in Support of SB726 

 

Chair Lively and The Members of the House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment. 

 

I am writing you in support of SB726, Landfill Methane Monitoring. Using advanced technology 

to correctly quantify and monitor the methane emitted from landfills is an important step in 

understanding methane pollution. It’s simply not possible to write policy about methane 

pollution unless we grasp the magnitude of the problem, specifically associated with landfills.  

Please support SB726. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Truninger - Resident 


